APPENDIX 4

From: Elaine Moreton

Sent: 29 May 2015 14:09

To: Rob Edge

Subject: RE: PRE1272 House of India, 1st & 2nd Floor, 25 Market Street, City
Centre, WV1 3AG- New Premises Licence Application

The Licensing Authority is making formal representations to the above application for
a premises licence as the premises falls within the city centre CIZ and there is a
rebuttable presumption that the application will be refused unless the applicant can
demonstrate that there will be no negative cumulative impact on one or more of the
licensing objectives. The Licensing Authority is currently in consultation with the
applicant in order to clarify and address the steps the applicant is proposing to
promote the licensing objectives.

Should the appiicant agree to amend his operating schedule following mediation |
will forward this to you.

Regards

Elaine Moreton

Section Leader - Licensing
Tel. Office: 01902 555033

E-mail: Elaine.Moreton@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Wolverhampton City Council




